
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Church Office: 

Open Mon - Thurs 8:30am - 4:30pm 

91 South Cromartie St (912) 375 - 3315 
 

Follow Us Online 

www.southsidedirection.com 

facebook.com/southsidedirection 

instagram.com/southsidedirection 

Church Staff: 

Pastor - Dr. Deek Dubberly 

Music Minister - Rev. Jeffery Spell 

Student Pastor - Bro. Josh Horton 

Secretary - Mrs. Denise Cox 

Nursery Director - Mrs. Dana Wildes 

Maintenance - Mr. Ralph Walters 

SUNDAY  

SEPTEMBER 5, 2021  

SUNDAY - SEPTEMBER 5TH 

• Early Worship Service 9:00am 

• Sunday School - 10:00am 

• Worship Service - 11:00am 

• No PM Activities 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 8TH 

• Prayer Meeting - 6:00pm 

• S2 Youth - 7:00pm - Sanctuary 

 

 

 

 

 



AM Worship Service* 
Call to Worship                                    “I’m So Glad Jesus Lifted Me” 

with “Victory In Jesus” 

Pastor’s Welcome & Scripture                                  Bro. Deek Dubberly 

John 6:24-35 

Hymn            “Because He Lives 

Special Music                              Anna Jackson 

Message                           Bro. Deek Dubberly 

“A Family Meal” 

1 Corinthians 11:23-34 

I. Let’s _________ Together (23-24a) 

II. Let’s _______________ Together (24b-25) 

III. Let’s _______________ Together (26) 

IV.   Let’s ______________ Together (27-34) 

Invitation                 Instrumentalists 

The Lord’s Supper        Bro. Deek Dubberly

                            

 

                              

 

 

*We will offer childcare for children newborn - 4 years old during the 9:00am & 11:00am service 

NO PM ACTIVITIES 

Church Family, 
 
Should you wear a mask? Should you get vaccinated? I have my opinions on 
these issues, but they’re just that—opinions. I’m a pastor, not a health care pro-
fessional. I strive to be an expert on a very small number of things—things like 
sharing the gospel, praying and caring for people, and leading our church to 
follow God’s will. I am not an expert on things like infectious diseases, the effi-
cacy of mask-wearing, or vaccines.  
 
Nonetheless, I had a person reach out to me this week in response to a Face-
book post I made in support of vaccinations. They wanted to know why I 
would get the vaccine instead of having faith in the Lord. The person was po-
lite and genuinely interested as to why a conservative Christian pastor would 
receive the vaccine. The person is neither a member nor an attender of our 
church, though they are a member of our community. In their mind, vaccina-
tion compromised the Christian conviction that God will take care of us as 
long as we trust and worship Him. So how did I respond? 
 
I believe you can have faith in God and get the vaccine. It’s as simple as that. It 
doesn’t have to be one or the other. You can have both. Getting the vaccine 
carries some risks, sure. Not getting the vaccine has risks, too (greater risks, I 
would argue…which is why I got the shot). People of faith take modern medi-
cines all the time. What’s the difference between that and getting poked if 
faith is the issue? If getting the vaccine represents a failure to trust God, so 
does taking Tylenol or chemo—or going to the doctor at all. Why not just trust 
God for your every medical need? 
 
Now you may have other reservations about the vaccine. Maybe you’re con-
cerned about how rapidly it was developed or how we can’t be 100% sure of 
what its long-term effects might be. There may be certain medical conditions 
that won’t allow you or a loved one to get the vaccine. I understand those res-
ervations. We all have a responsibility to pray, educate ourselves, weigh our 
options, and decide. I don’t believe the government should mandate vaccina-
tion without much more definitive and comprehensive research. I also don’t 
believe they should do so without leaving room for religious exemptions. 
 
Hope this helps, 

 

Bro. Deek 


